
Returning to School in Level 2 

 

Now that we will be in Level 2 tomorrow, arrangements have changed. Classes will resume 

as normal. Children will not be required to wear masks in Years 4 to 8 unless they want to. 

Playtimes and lunchtimes will return to normal as well as pick up which will be at 2:45pm for 

all students. 

The following health measures will still be in place 

● Parents are not to come on to the school site during drop-offs and 

pick-ups.  

● Parents should wear face coverings when dropping off and picking up 

students from school and remain distanced from the school as much as 

possible.  

 

● Visitors, including parents and caregivers, should maintain a two-metre 

distance from those who are not part of their household bubble.  

 

● All visitors and parents who need  to come to the office will be admitted to 

reception on a case by case basis.  

 

  ● Children will be encouraged to practise good hygiene habits and sanitiser 

  will be available in all classrooms. 

 

● Any child displaying symptoms will need to be picked up 

immediately.  

 

● Cleaning: All surfaces will be cleaned and disinfected daily.  

 

● We will not be holding our usual assemblies, prize-giving or 

performances. These will take on alternative formats that are appropriate 

to each occasion.  

 

 

Outdoor Education and Camp will not go ahead however, some alternative outdoor activities 

will be planned for the end of the year. Teachers will be in touch later regarding details. 

 

Children are to be in summer uniform when they return to school and sun hats are 

compulsory for playing outside. 

 

We look forward to welcoming our students back tomorrow. 

 

Jane Rutherford 

Principal 


